
 

 

 

HOMEOWNERSHIP 

PARTICIPATING ORIGINATOR NOTICE 

February 28, 2020—FHA HUD-9991 Questionnaire 

 

Dear Participating Originators, 

FHA is now requiring the HUD-9991 Questionnaire for all FHA loans where the 
subject property is a condo.  The form is required for FHA approved condos and for 
spot-approvals. 

Starting March 1st, the condo questionnaire will now be ordered through the 
PO Team instead of the Participating Originator. 

Our goal is to streamline the process for our partners and to continue to improve 
our business practices. 

Stay tuned for more updates as we continue to find ways to streamline other 
processes in the future. 

Please reach out to the PO Team at nhhloans@nhhfa.org if you have any questions. 

 
Thank you, 
New Hampshire Housing Homeownership Team 
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